The Hertford Society 

Notice of the 59th Annual General Meeting

The 59th Annual General Meeting of The Hertford Society will be held by Zoom 

on Monday, 23rd November 2020 at 6.00 pm. 

AGENDA

1) Minutes of the 58th Annual General Meeting

                            2)  Report on the previous year
                            3)  Accounts for the year ended 31st December 2019
                            4)  Election of Officers (Note i)

                            5)  Election to the Committee (Note ii) 

                            6)  Appointment of Honorary Auditor (Note iii)

                                                              NOTES

    (i) The Secretary, Treasurer and Membership Secretary (Mr Graham Jones, Mr
          Paul Emery and Mr Christopher Mockler respectively) are all offering
          themselves for re-election in accordance with Rule 9(a). Dr Barry Lester is
          offering himself for election as Chairman.
                                (ii) Professor Billowes, Ms Stacey, Mr Watts, and Professor Robertson are due to   

       retire this year and are all offering themselves for re-election. Dr Steven

       Hubbard has previously been co-opted to the Committee and is now offering

       himself for election
                 (iii) Mr Samuel Tomlinson has indicated his willingness to be reappointed 

                        Honorary Auditor.
